
April 11, 2017 

 

 
MetLife                                                                     
Global Procurement 
101 MetLife Way 
Cary, NC 27513                                                       
procurementcontracts@metlife.com 
 
Re: NOTICE OF METLIFE’S CHANGE OF ADDRESS FOR COMMUNICATIONS 
REGARDING YOUR CONTRACT(S)  
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 

This notice is to inform you that Metropolitan Life Insurance Company and its affiliates 

(collectively, “MetLife”) has changed its address in all procurement contracts with our suppliers, 

including your company. 

Effective immediately, please send all communications regarding your MetLife contract(s) to: 

NEW ADDRESS: 

       MetLife 

       Financial Management Group, Global Procurement 

       200 Park Ave, 6th Floor 

New York, NY 10166-0005 

Attn: Chief Procurement Officer 

 

With a copy to: 

MetLife 

Legal Affairs 

200 Park Avenue, 4th Floor 

New York, NY 10166-0005 

Attn: Chief Counsel, General Corporate Section 

 

Invoicing address is not impacted by this notification. This address change is exclusively for 
procurement and legal notifications referenced in the procurement contract between MetLife 
and supplier.  
 
If you have any questions related to this notification, please contact your MetLife procurement 

representative, or contact ProcurementContracts@MetLife.com.  Please disregard this notice if 

your contract is directly with Metropolitan Property and Casualty Insurance Company (“Met 

P&C”), as the notice address for Met P&C remains unchanged.  

Metropolitan Life Insurance Company 
 

 

 

Arnold Sowa 

SVP & Chief Procurement Officer 
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